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THIRD PLACE Hazel Johnson in action on her way to a podium

BLACKBURN teenager Simon
Robinson has clinched two junior
categories of the ANWCC
Championships after taking second
in class at Accrington Motor Sport
Club’s national B autosolo at the
weekend.

The 16-year-old, who is a member
of both Accrington Motor Sport
Club and the under-17 Motor Club
North West, was fifth overall at
Blackburn and Darwen Services on
Sunday in a Peugeot 106.

The result was enough to claim
second place overall in the ANWCC
All-Rounders Championship, as
well as victory in the junior drivers
category. Robinson also took first

‘place in the junior production car

autotest section.

His performances this year have
helped the under-17 Motor Club
North West to third in the Inter-

Club Championship, with
Accrington finishing fourth.

Simon’s father David was second
overall, and first in his class, in
Sunday’s National B Autosolo.

He finished joint sixth in the
ANWCC All-Rounders
Championship and third in the
autosolo category.

Steve Johnson was the winner of
the All-Rounds Championship after
finishing third in Sunday’s event,
and first in class in a Nissan Micra.

Johnson was also fifth in the
ANWCC Championship’s autosolo
section for 2012, and fifth in the
stage rally category.

Steve Lewis, of Clitheroe and
District Motor Club, was fourth in
the weekend national B autosolo.

Fellow Accrington Motor Sport
Club member Steve Terry was the
winner of Sunday’s production car

Robinson earns junic

or double

autotest at the M65 service station,
with fellow Accrington Motor Sport
Club members Daniel Barker and
John Paul Morris third and fourth
respectively.

Terry finished fourth in the
junior section of the 2012
championship, as well as fourth in
the junior production car autotest
category.

Hazel Johnson, daughter of Steve,
was third in Sunday’s national B
and clubman’s autotest to finish
third overall in the ANWCC
Championship’s junior drivers
section. She was also fifth in the
senior autotest category for 2012,
and fifth in the junior production
car autotest category.

Accrington Motor Sport Club’s
Philip Clegg was second overall
and first in class in Sunday’s
clubman’s autosolo.




